
To whom it may concern…

I am a student at David Douglas High School and am registered in the school’s Black

Studies program. I am writing because it has become deemed political to educate students on the

inequities in the world, and specifically in the United States. The U.S. is the trendsetter of the

world, and if we give the okay to shield students from the reality of the unfair practices that

either benefit or harm them, then the world will never progress in our fight to liberate

marginalized groups.

Sincerely,

Kaleab Bekele.


